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allowing corporations to evade taxation, and preventing nations from assuring economic security, raw capitalism strikes
at the very foundation of a healthy democracy. The resurgence of predatory capitalism was not inevitable. After the
Great Depression, the U.S. government harnessed capitalism to democracy. Under Roosevelt’s New Deal, labor unions were
legalized, and capital regulated. Well into the 1950s and ’60s, the Western world combined a thriving economy with a
secure and growing middle class. Beginning in the 1970s, as deregulated capitalism regained the upper hand, elites
began to dominate politics once again; policy reversals followed. The inequality and instability that ensued would
eventually, in 2016, cause disillusioned voters to support far-right faux populism. Is today’s poisonous alliance of
reckless finance and ultranationalism inevitable? Or can we find the political will to make capitalism serve democracy,
and not the other way around? Charting a plan for bold action based on political precedent, Can Democracy Survive
Global Capitalism? is essential reading for anyone eager to reverse the decline of democracy in the West.
China's Long March to Freedom Kate Zhou 2011-12-31 China is more than a socialist market economy led by ever more
reform-minded leaders. It is a country whose people seek liberty on a daily basis. Th eir success has been phenomenal,
despite the fact that China continues to be governed by a single party. Clear distinctions between the people and the
government are emerging, underlining the fact that true liberalization cannot be imposed from above. Although a large
percentage of the Chinese people have been part of China's long march to freedom, farmers, entrepreneurs, migrants,
Chinese gays, sex pleasure seekers, and black-marketers played a particularly important role in the beginning. Lawyers,
scholars, journalists, and rights activists have jumped in more recently to ensure that liberalization continues.
Social dissatisfaction with the government is now published in the media, addressed in public forums, and deliberated
in courtrooms. Intellectuals devoted to improvement in human rights and continued liberalization are part of the
process. This grassroots social revolution has also resulted from the explosion of information available to ordinary
people (especially via the Internet) and far-reaching international influences. All have fundamentally altered key
elements of the moral and material content of China's party-state regime and society at large. Th is social revolution
is moving China towards a more liberal society despite its government. Th e Chinese government reacts, rather than
leads, in this transformative process. Th is book is a landmark--a decade in the making.
Capitalist Realism Mark Fisher 2009-11-27 After 1989, capitalism has successfully presented itself as the only
realistic political-economic system - a situation that the bank crisis of 2008, far from ending, actually compounded.
The book analyses the development and principal features of this capitalist realism as a lived ideological framework.
Using examples from politics, films, fiction, work and education, it argues that capitalist realism colours all areas
of contemporary experience. But it will also show that, because of a number of inconsistencies and glitches internal to
the capitalist reality program capitalism in fact is anything but realistic.
Tocqueville and Democracy in the Internet Age C. Jon Delogu 2014-01-08 "Tocqueville and Democracy in the Internet Age
is an introduction to Alexis de Tocqueville (1805-1859) and his monumental two-volume study Democracy in America (1835,
1840) that pays particular attention to the critical conversation around Tocqueville and contemporary democracy. It
attempts to help us think better about democracy, and also perhaps to live better, in the Internet Age."--Publisher's
description.
Republican Platform 2016 John Barrasso 2016-07-21 With this platform, we the Republican Party reaffirm the principles
that unite us in a common purpose. We believe in American exceptionalism. We believe America is exceptional because
ofour historic role - first as refuge, then as defender, and now as exemplar of liberty for the world to see. We
believe our constitutional system - limited government, separation of powers, federalism, and the rights of the people
- must be preserveduncompromised for future generations. We believe political freedom and economic freedom are
indivisible. When political freedom and economic freedom are separated - both are in peril; when united, they are
invincible. We believe that people are the ultimate resource - and that the people, not the government, are the best
stewards of our country's God-given natural resources. As Americans and as Republicans we wish forpeace - so we insist
on strength. We will makeAmerica safe. We seek friendship with all peoplesand all nations, but we recognize and are
preparedto deal with evil in the world. Based on these principles, this platform is an invitation and a roadmap. It
invites every American to join us and shows the path to a stronger, safer, and more prosperous America.
Lonely Power Lilia Shevtsova 2010-08 In Lonely Power, adapted from the Russian version, Lilia Shevtsova questions the
veracity of clichTs about Russiauby both insiders and outsidersuand analyzes Russia's trajectory and how the West
influences the country's modernization.
Public Policy Michael E. Kraft 2019-12-10 With the right information, we can develop public policies that work better.
All too often, public policy textbooks offer a basic grounding in the policy process without the benefit of integrating
the use of policy analysis. Michael E. Kraft and Scott R. Furlong take a different tack. Public Policy: Politics,
Analysis, and Alternatives, Seventh Edition helps students understand how and why policy analysis is used to assess
policy alternatives. The text encourages them to not only question the assumptions of policy analyst, but also
recognize how these strategies are used in the support of political arguments. The authors introduce and fully
integrate an evaluative approach to policy to encourage critical and creative thinking on issues ranging from health
care to climate change. From a concise review of institutions, policy actors, and major theoretical models to a
discussion of the nature of policy analysis and its practice, Kraft and Furlong show students how to employ evaluative
criteria in six substantive policy areas. Students come away with the analytic tools they need to understand that the
motivations of policy actors—both within and outside of government—influence a complex yet comprehensible policy
agenda.
Mein Kampf Adolf Hitler 2021-03-19 ‘MEIN KAMPF’ is the autobiography of Adolf Hitler gives detailed insight into the
mission and vision of Adolf Hitler that shook the world. This book is the merger of two volumes. The first volume of
MEIN KAMPF’ was written while the author was imprisioned in a Bavarian fortress. The book deals with events which
brought the author into this blight. It was the hour of Germany’s deepest humiliation, when Napolean has dismembered
the old German Empire and French soldiers occupied almost the whole of Germony. The books narrates how Hitler was
arrested with several of his comrades and imprisoned in the fortress of Landsberg on the river Lech. During this period
only the author wrote the first volume of MEIN KAMPF. The Second volume of MEIN KAMPF was written after release of
Hitler from prison and it was published after the French had left the Ruhr, the tramp of the invading armies still
echoed in German ears and the terrible ravages had plunged the country into a state of social and economic Chaos. The
beauty of the book is, MEIN KAMPF is an historical document which bears the emprint of its own time. Moreover, Hitler
has declared that his acts and ‘public statements’ constitute a partial revision of his book and are to be taken as
such. Also, the author has translated Hitler’s ideal, the Volkischer Staat, as the People’s State. The author has tried
his best making German Vocabulary easy to understand. You will never be satisfied until go through the whole book. A
must read book, which is one of the most widely circulated and read books worldwide.
The Theory of the State Johann Caspar Bluntschli 1885
Hot Property Pat Choate 2007-12-18 The problem of pirating and counterfeiting has grown from small-scale imitations of
Levi’s jeans and Zippo lighters to a phenomenon that costs the United States an estimated $200 billion dollars per
year. Pirated DVDs, computer software, designer clothes, and machinery flood global markets, inflicting heavy losses on
U.S. businesses, while counterfeit medicines, auto and aircraft parts, and baby formula regularly cause fatalities
around the world. The theft of artistic and scientific creation is draining our economy. It is the great economic crime
of the twenty-first century. Pat Choate, the author of the best-selling Agents of Influence, examines the roots of
conflicts over intellectual property and how the establishment of patent and copyright protections helped propel the
American economy. He interweaves the stories of Eli Whitney, Alexander Graham Bell, and Thomas Edison to illustrate how
the United States transformed itself from a largely agricultural society into a manufacturing, scientific, and
technological superpower, giving rise to further copyright and patent protection laws. He traces the emergence of
Germany, Japan, and China as rivals to American primacy through copying, counterfeiting, and underpricing American
products and media. He reveals the shockingly meager effectiveness of current efforts to defend American businesses,
inventors, and artists from corporate espionage. And he sounds a powerfully convincing warning that the general
indifference of our government toward the security of American intellectual property is already affecting job security
and the economy in general (an estimated $24 billion is lost each year to pirated films, music recordings, books, and
other merchandise in China alone). Hot Property is an impassioned, clear-eyed, and sound assessment of one of the most
serious problems facing the American economy today, certain to be one of the most widely discussed books of the year.
Toward Democracy James T. Kloppenberg 2016-06-03 In this magnificent and encyclopedic overview, James T. Kloppenberg
presents the history of democracy from the perspective of those who struggled to envision and achieve it. The story of
democracy remains one without an ending, a dynamic of progress and regress that continues to our own day. In the
classical age "democracy" was seen as the failure rather than the ideal of good governance. Democracies were deemed
chaotic and bloody, indicative of rule by the rabble rather than by enlightened minds. Beginning in the 16th and 17th
centuries, however, first in Europe and then in England's North American colonies, the reputation of democracy began to
rise, resulting in changes that were sometimes revolutionary and dramatic, sometimes gradual and incremental.
Kloppenberg offers a fresh look at how concepts and institutions of representative government developed and how
understandings of self-rule changed over time on both sides of the Atlantic. Notions about what constituted true
democracy preoccupied many of the most influential thinkers of the Western world, from Montaigne and Roger Williams to
Milton and John Locke; from Rousseau and Jefferson to Wollstonecraft and Madison; and from de Tocqueville and J. S.
Mill to Lincoln and Frederick Douglass. Over three centuries, explosive ideas and practices of democracy sparked
revolutions--English, American, and French--that again and again culminated in civil wars, disastrous failures of
democracy that impeded further progress. Comprehensive, provocative, and authoritative, Toward Democracy traces selfgovernment through three pivotal centuries. The product of twenty years of research and reflection, this momentous work
reveals how nations have repeatedly fallen short in their attempts to construct democratic societies based on the
principles of autonomy, equality, deliberation, and reciprocity that they have claimed to prize. Underlying this
exploration lies Kloppenberg's compelling conviction that democracy was and remains an ethical ideal rather than merely
a set of institutions, a goal toward which we continue to struggle.
Disenfranchising Democracy David A. Bateman 2018-09-30 Disenfranchising Democracy examines the exclusions that
accompany democratization and provides a theory of the expansion and restriction of voting rights.
Democracy and Economy Emmanouil Marios N. Economou 2019-06-07 This text presents a detailed history of democracy, while
also considering the modern methodological tools of economic history, institutional economics, and political, social
and behavioural sciences, to explain why and how democracy was created, how it evolved and how it progresses. The book
provides answers to a number of questions, such as what form of government democracy is, why it was first developed in
ancient Greece, why it is that democracy—in order to flourish—requires strong and stable economic structures, and what
role political and military organizations play in the shape of these elements. The volume analyses various cases
studies drawn from Ancient Greece, Switzerland, England, the United Provinces, France, the USA, Germany and the EU.
The Irony of Democracy: An Uncommon Introduction to American Politics Louis Schubert 2015-01-01 The question at the
center of the seventeenth edition of THE IRONY OF DEMOCRACY is “How democratic is American society?” While most
American government textbooks address politics from a pluralist perspective, this text approaches the subject using an
elitist perspective, thus exposing the irony between it and democratic theory and modern pluralist theory. As a result,
this text helps students understand why the U.S. government works as it does. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
The Great Deformation David Stockman 2013-04-02 A former Michigan congressman and member of the Reagan administration
describes how interference in the financial markets has contributed to the national debt and has damaging and lasting
repercussions.
The Myth of American Exceptionalism Godfrey Hodgson 2009-01-01 The idea that the United States is destined to spread
its unique gifts of democracy and capitalism to other countries is dangerous for Americans and for the rest of the
world, warns Godfrey Hodgson in this provocative book. Hodgson, a shrewd and highly respected British commentator,
argues that America is not as exceptional as it would like to think; its blindness to its own history has bred a
complacent nationalism and a disastrous foreign policy that has isolated and alienated it from the global community.
Tracing the development of America’s high self regard from the early days of the republic to the present era, Hodgson
demonstrates how its exceptionalism has been systematically exaggerated and—in recent decades—corrupted. While there
have been distinct and original elements in America’s history and political philosophy, notes Hodgson, these have
always been more heavily influenced by European thought and experience than Americans have been willing to acknowledge.
A stimulating and timely assessment of how America’s belief in its exceptionalism has led it astray, this book is
mandatory reading for its citizens, admirers, and detractors.
American Government Glen Krutz 2017-12-30 American Government is designed to meet the scope and sequence requirements
of the single-semester American Government course. This title includes innovative features designed to enhance student
learning, including Insider Perspective features and a Get Connected module that shows students how they can get
engaged in the political process. The book provides an important opportunity for students to learn the core concepts of
American Government and understand how those concepts apply to their lives and the world around them. The images in

Liberalism and Pluralism Richard Bellamy 2002-01-04 In Liberalism and Pluralism the author explores the challenges
conflicting values, interests and identities pose to liberal democracy. Richard Bellamy illustrates his criticism and
proposals by reference to such topical issues as the citizens charter, constitutional reform, the Rushdie affair and
the development of the European Union.
Democracy Under Stress Ursula Van Beek 2012-02-01 DEMOCRACY UNDER STRESS focuses on the global financial crisis of
2008-2009 and its implications for democracy. Why and how did the crisis come about? Are there any instructive lessons
to be drawn from comparisons with the Great Depression of the 1930s? What are the democratic response mechanisms to
cope with serious crises? Do they work? Is China a new trend setter? Do values matter? Are global democratic rules a
possibility? These are some of the key questions addressed in the volume.
Washington's Farewell Address to the People of the United States, 1796 George Washington 1913
Tiananmen Hungdah Chiu 1990
Exercise of Power Robert M. Gates 2021-05-04 "Since the end of the Cold War, the global perception of the United States
has progressively morphed from dominant international leader to disorganized entity, seemingly unwilling to accept the
mantle of leadership or unable to govern itself effectively. Robert Gates argues that this transformation is the result
of the failure of political leaders to understand the complexity of American power, its expansiveness, and its
limitations. He makes clear that the successful exercise of power is not limited to the use of military might or the
ability to coerce or demand submission, but must encompass as well diplomacy, economics, strategic communications,
development assistance, intelligence, technology, ideology, and cyber. By analyzing specific challenges faced by the
American government in the post-Cold War period--Iran, Iraq, Afghanistan, North Korea, Syria, Libya, Russia, China and
others--Gates deconstructs the ways in which leaders have used the instruments of power available to them. With
forthright judgments of the performance of past presidents and their senior-most advisors, first-hand knowledge, and
insider stories, Gates argues that U.S. national security in the future will require learning, and abiding by, the
lessons of the past, and re-creating those capabilities that the misuse of power has cost the nation."-Global Governance and the Emergence of Global Institutions for the 21st Century Augusto Lopez-Claros 2020-01-23 Is
there any hope for those who despair at the state of the world and the powerlessness of governments to find a way
forward? Global Governance and the Emergence of Global Institutions for the 21st Century provides ambitious but
reasonable proposals to give our globalized world the institutions of international governance necessary to address
effectively the catastrophic risks facing humanity that are beyond national control. The solution, the authors suggest,
is to extend to the international level the same principles of sensible governance that exist in well-governed national
systems: rule of law, legislation in the common interest, an executive branch to implement such legislation, and courts
to enforce it. The best protection is unified collective action, based on shared values and respect for diversity, to
implement widely accepted international principles to advance universal human prosperity and well-being. This title is
also available as Open Access.
The Sound of the Sea: Seashells and the Fate of the Oceans Cynthia Barnett 2021-07-06 A Science Friday Best Science
Book of the Year A Kirkus Reviews Best Nonfiction Book of the Year A Library Journal Best Science and Technology Book
of the Year A Tampa Bay Times Best Book of the Year A compelling history of seashells and the animals that make them,
revealing what they have to tell us about nature, our changing oceans, and ourselves. Seashells have been the most
coveted and collected of nature’s creations since the dawn of humanity. They were money before coins, jewelry before
gems, art before canvas. In The Sound of the Sea, acclaimed environmental author Cynthia Barnett blends cultural
history and science to trace our long love affair with seashells and the hidden lives of the mollusks that make them.
Spiraling out from the great cities of shell that once rose in North America to the warming waters of the Maldives and
the slave castles of Ghana, Barnett has created an unforgettable account of the world’s most iconic seashells. She
begins with their childhood wonder, unwinds surprising histories like the origin of Shell Oil as a family business
importing exotic shells, and charts what shells and the soft animals that build them are telling scientists about our
warming, acidifying seas. From the eerie calls of early shell trumpets to the evolutionary miracle of spines and spires
and the modern science of carbon capture inspired by shell, Barnett circles to her central point of listening to
nature’s wisdom—and acting on what seashells have to say about taking care of each other and our world.
News Literacy and Democracy Seth Ashley 2019-10-14 News Literacy and Democracy invites readers to go beyond surfacelevel fact checking and to examine the structures, institutions, practices, and routines that comprise news media
systems. This introductory text underscores the importance of news literacy to democratic life and advances an argument
that critical contexts regarding news media structures and institutions should be central to news literacy education.
Under the larger umbrella of media literacy, a critical approach to news literacy seeks to examine the mediated
construction of the social world and the processes and influences that allow some news messages to spread while others
get left out. Drawing on research from a range of disciplines, including media studies, political economy, and social
psychology, this book aims to inform and empower the citizens who rely on news media so they may more fully participate
in democratic and civic life. The book is an essential read for undergraduate students of journalism and news literacy
and will be of interest to scholars teaching and studying media literacy, political economy, media sociology, and
political psychology.
Democracy on the Precipice Zygmunt Bauman 2012-01-01 Democracy is well-established and soundly practiced in most
European countries. But despite unprecedented progress, there is growing dissatisfaction with the state of democracy
and deepening mistrust of democratic institutions; a situation exacerbated by the economic crisis. Are Europe's
democracies really under threat? Has the traditional model of European democracy exhausted its potential? A broad
consensus is forming as to the urgent need to examine the origins of the crisis and to explore visions and strategies
which could contribute to rebuilding confidence in democracy. As Europe's guardian of democracy, human rights and the
rule of law, the Council of Europe is committed to exploring the state and practice of European democracy, as well as
identifying new challenges and anticipating future trends. In order to facilitate this reflection, the Council of
Europe held a series of Democracy Debates with the participation of renowned specialists working in a variety of
backgrounds and disciplines. This publication presents the eight Democracy Debate lectures. Each presentation analyses
a specific aspect of democracy today, placing the issues not only in their political context but also addressing the
historical, technological and communication dimensions. The authors make proposals on ways to improve democratic
governance and offer their predictions on how democracy in Europe may evolve. Together, the presentations contribute to
improving our understanding of democracy today and to recognising the ways it could be protected and strengthened.
The Dark Side of Democracy Michael Mann 2005 Publisher Description
Democracy's Muse Andrew Burstein 2015-04-13 In political speech, Thomas Jefferson is the eternal flame. No other member
of the founding generation has served the agendas of both Left and Right with greater vigor. When Franklin Roosevelt
dedicated the iconic Jefferson Memorial on the founder’s two hundredth birthday, in 1943, he declared the triumph of
liberal humanism. Harry Truman claimed Jefferson as his favorite president, too. And yet Ronald Reagan was as great a
Jefferson admirer as any Democrat. He had a go-to file of Jefferson’s sayings and enshrined him as a small-government
conservative. So, who owns Jefferson--the Left or the Right? The unknowable yet irresistible third president has had a
tortuous afterlife, and he remains a fixture in today’s culture wars. Pained by Jefferson’s slaveholding, Democrats
still regard him highly. Until recently he was widely considered by many African Americans to be an early abolitionist.
Libertarians adore him for his inflexible individualism, and although he formulated the doctrine of separation of
church and state, Christian activists have found intense religiosity between the lines in his pronouncements. The
renowned Jefferson scholar Andrew Burstein lays out the case for both "Democrat" and "Republican" Jefferson as he
interrogates history’s greatest shape-shifter, the founder who has inspired perhaps the strongest popular emotions. In
this timely and powerful book, Burstein shares telling insights, as well as some inconvenient truths, about politicized
Americans and their misappropriations of the past, including the concoction of a "Jeffersonian" stance on issues that
Jefferson himself could never have imagined. Here is one book that is more about "us" than it is about Jefferson. It
explains how the founding generation’s most controversial partisan became essential to America’s quest for moral
security—how he became, in short, democracy’s muse.
Digital Media and Democracy Megan Boler 2010-08-13 Media scholars, artists, activists, and journalists discuss how the
uses of the emerging “Social Web” redefine the public sphere and influence mainstream journalism. In an age of
proliferating media and news sources, who has the power to define reality? When the dominant media declared the
existence of WMDs in Iraq, did that make it a fact? Today, the “Social Web” (sometimes known as Web 2.0, groupware, or
the participatory web)—epitomized by blogs, viral videos, and YouTube—creates new pathways for truths to emerge and
makes possible new tactics for media activism. In Digital Media and Democracy, leading scholars in media and
communication studies, media activists, journalists, and artists explore the contradiction at the heart of the
relationship between truth and power today: the fact that the radical democratization of knowledge and multiplication
of sources and voices made possible by digital media coexists with the blatant falsification of information by
political and corporate powers. The book maps a new digital media landscape that features citizen journalism, The Daily
Show, blogging, and alternative media. The contributors discuss broad questions of media and politics, offer nuanced
analyses of change in journalism, and undertake detailed examinations of the use of web-based media in shaping
political and social movements. The chapters include not only essays by noted media scholars but also interviews with
such journalists and media activists as Amy Goodman of Democracy Now!, Media Matters host Robert McChesney, and Hassan
Ibrahim of Al Jazeera. Contributors and Interviewees Shaina Anand, Chris Atton, Megan Boler, Axel Bruns, Jodi Dean, Ron
Deibert, Deepa Fernandes, Amy Goodman, Brian Holmes, Hassan Ibrahim, Geert Lovink, Nathalie Magnan, Robert McChesney,
Graham Meikle, Susan Moeller, Alessandra Renzi, Ricardo Rosas, Trebor Scholz, D. Travers Scott, Rebecca Statzel
Indian Politics and Society since Independence Bidyut Chakrabarty 2008-05-12 Focusing on politics and society in India,
this book explores new areas enmeshed in the complex social, economic and political processes in the country. Linking
the structural characteristics with the broader sociological context, the book emphasizes the strong influence of
sociological issues on politics, such as social milieu shaping and the articulation of the political in day-to-day
events. Political events are connected with the ever-changing social, economic and political processes in order to
provide an analytical framework to explain ‘peculiarities’ of Indian politics. Bidyut Chakrabarty argues that three
major ideological influences of colonialism, nationalism and democracy have provided the foundational values of Indian
politics. Structured thematically and chronologically, this work is a useful resource for students of political
science, sociology and South Asian studies.
1619 James Horn 2018-10-16 An extraordinary year in which American democracy and American slavery emerged hand in hand
Along the banks of the James River, Virginia, during an oppressively hot spell in the middle of summer 1619, two events
occurred within a few weeks of each other that would profoundly shape the course of history. In the newly built church
at Jamestown, the General Assembly--the first gathering of a representative governing body in America--came together. A
few weeks later, a battered privateer entered the Chesapeake Bay carrying the first African slaves to land on mainland
English America. In 1619, historian James Horn sheds new light on the year that gave birth to the great paradox of our
nation: slavery in the midst of freedom. This portentous year marked both the origin of the most important political
development in American history, the rise of democracy, and the emergence of what would in time become one of the
nation's greatest challenges: the corrosive legacy of racial inequality that has afflicted America since its beginning.
American Government Karen O'Connor 2010-12-28 ALERT: Before you purchase, check with your instructor or review your
course syllabus to ensure that you select the correct ISBN. Several versions of Pearson's MyLab & Mastering products
exist for each title, including customized versions for individual schools, and registrations are not transferable. In
addition, you may need a CourseID, provided by your instructor, to register for and use Pearson's MyLab & Mastering
products. Packages Access codes for Pearson's MyLab & Mastering products may not be included when purchasing or renting
from companies other than Pearson; check with the seller before completing your purchase. Used or rental books If you
rent or purchase a used book with an access code, the access code may have been redeemed previously and you may have to
purchase a new access code. Access codes Access codes that are purchased from sellers other than Pearson carry a higher
risk of being either the wrong ISBN or a previously redeemed code. Check with the seller prior to purchase. -- Updated
in a new 2011 Alternate edition, American Government: Roots and Reform provides the historical context students need to
understand our government and the most crucial and controversial issues affecting the nation in the 21st century. This
bestselling book has been extensively revised to provide in-depth coverage of President Barack Obama's first two years
in office and the 111th Congress, the 2010 congressional elections, continued concerns related to the wars in Iraq and
Afghanistan, and domestic concerns related to health care reform and the economy.
Can Democracy Survive Global Capitalism? Robert Kuttner 2018-04-10 One of our leading social critics recounts
capitalism’s finest hour, and shows us how we might achieve it once again. In the past few decades, the wages of most
workers have stagnated, even as productivity increased. Social supports have been cut, while corporations have achieved
record profits. Downward mobility has produced political backlash. What is going on? Can Democracy Survive Global
Capitalism? argues that neither trade nor immigration nor technological change is responsible for the harm to workers’
prospects. According to Robert Kuttner, global capitalism is to blame. By limiting workers’ rights, liberating bankers,
irony-of-democracy-16th-edition
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this textbook are grayscale.
These Truths: A History of the United States Jill Lepore 2018-09-18 New York Times Bestseller In the most ambitious
one-volume American history in decades, award-winning historian and New Yorker writer Jill Lepore offers a magisterial
account of the origins and rise of a divided nation, an urgently needed reckoning with the beauty and tragedy of
American history. Written in elegiac prose, Lepore’s groundbreaking investigation places truth itself—a devotion to
facts, proof, and evidence—at the center of the nation’s history. The American experiment rests on three ideas—"these
truths," Jefferson called them—political equality, natural rights, and the sovereignty of the people. And it rests,
too, on a fearless dedication to inquiry, Lepore argues, because self-government depends on it. But has the nation, and
democracy itself, delivered on that promise? These Truths tells this uniquely American story, beginning in 1492, asking
whether the course of events over more than five centuries has proven the nation’s truths, or belied them. To answer
that question, Lepore traces the intertwined histories of American politics, law, journalism, and technology, from the
colonial town meeting to the nineteenth-century party machine, from talk radio to twenty-first-century Internet polls,
from Magna Carta to the Patriot Act, from the printing press to Facebook News. Along the way, Lepore’s sovereign
chronicle is filled with arresting sketches of both well-known and lesser-known Americans, from a parade of presidents
and a rogues’ gallery of political mischief makers to the intrepid leaders of protest movements, including Frederick
Douglass, the famed abolitionist orator; William Jennings Bryan, the three-time presidential candidate and ultimately
tragic populist; Pauli Murray, the visionary civil rights strategist; and Phyllis Schlafly, the uncredited architect of
modern conservatism. Americans are descended from slaves and slave owners, from conquerors and the conquered, from
immigrants and from people who have fought to end immigration. "A nation born in contradiction will fight forever over
the meaning of its history," Lepore writes, but engaging in that struggle by studying the past is part of the work of
citizenship. "The past is an inheritance, a gift and a burden," These Truths observes. "It can’t be shirked. There’s
nothing for it but to get to know it."
Age of Folly Lewis H. Lapham 2016-10-11 America’s leading essayist on the frantic retreat of democracy, in the fire and
smoke of the war on terror In office as President of the United States, Donald J. Trump is undoubtedly a menace, but he
isn’t a surprise. He embodies the spirit of an age of folly abandoned to conspicuous consumption of vanity and greed. A
self-glorifying photo-op, Trump is made to the measure of an infotainment media in which presidential candidates are
game show contestants brought to judgment on election day before the throne of cameras by whom and for whom they are
produced. To regard Trump as an amazement beyond belief is to give him credit where none is due, to mistake a symptom
for the cause. Trump’s presence in the White House follows from an American regime change over the last twenty-five
years during which a weakened but still operational democracy gave way to a stupefied and dysfunctional plutocracy. The
history of that change is a hedge against the despair of the present, making possible the revolt against what G. K.
Chesterton called “the small and arrogant oligarchy of those who merely happen to be walking about.”
Citizenship, Nationality and Ethnicity T. K. Ooman 1997-01-31 Most interpretations of ethnicity concentrate either on
particular societies or on specific dimensions of 'world society'. This work takes quite a different approach, arguing
that variations within and across societies are vital for understanding contemporary dilemmas of ethnicity. The author
aims to develop a new analysis of the relation between the nation on the one hand, and ethnicity and citizenship on the
other. Oommen conceives of the nation as a product of a fusion of territory and language. He demonstrates that neither
religion nor race determines national identities. As territory is seminal for a nation to emerge and exist, the
dissociation between people and their 'homeland' makes them an ethnie. Citizenship is conceptualized both as a status
to which nationals and ethnies ought to be entitled and a set of obligations, a role they are expected to play.
Analyses of three historical episodes - colonialism and European expansion, Communist internationalism and the nationstate and its project of cultural unity - are examined to provide the empirical content of the argument. This book will
be essential reading for second-year undergraduates and above in the areas of sociology, anthropology and cultural
studies.
The Sum of Us Heather McGhee 2021-02-16 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • LONGLISTED FOR THE NATIONAL BOOK AWARD • One of
today’s most insightful and influential thinkers offers a powerful exploration of inequality and the lesson that
generations of Americans have failed to learn: Racism has a cost for everyone—not just for people of color. WINNER OF
THE PORCHLIGHT BUSINESS BOOK AWARD • ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR: Time, The Washington Post, St. Louis PostDispatch, Ms. magazine, BookRiot, Library Journal • LONGLISTED FOR THE ANDREW CARNEGIE MEDAL • “This is the book I’ve
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been waiting for.”—Ibram X. Kendi, #1 New York Times bestselling author of How to Be an Antiracist Heather McGhee’s
specialty is the American economy—and the mystery of why it so often fails the American public. From the financial
crisis of 2008 to rising student debt to collapsing public infrastructure, she found a root problem: racism in our
politics and policymaking. But not just in the most obvious indignities for people of color. Racism has costs for white
people, too. It is the common denominator of our most vexing public problems, the core dysfunction of our democracy and
constitutive of the spiritual and moral crises that grip us all. But how did this happen? And is there a way out?
McGhee embarks on a deeply personal journey across the country from Maine to Mississippi to California, tallying what
we lose when we buy into the zero-sum paradigm—the idea that progress for some of us must come at the expense of
others. Along the way, she meets white people who confide in her about losing their homes, their dreams, and their shot
at better jobs to the toxic mix of American racism and greed. This is the story of how public goods in this
country—from parks and pools to functioning schools—have become private luxuries; of how unions collapsed, wages
stagnated, and inequality increased; and of how this country, unique among the world’s advanced economies, has thwarted
universal healthcare. But in unlikely places of worship and work, McGhee finds proof of what she calls the Solidarity
Dividend: the benefits we gain when people come together across race to accomplish what we simply can’t do on our own.
The Sum of Us is not only a brilliant analysis of how we arrived here but also a heartfelt message, delivered with
startling empathy, from a black woman to a multiracial America. It leaves us with a new vision for a future in which we
finally realize that life can be more than a zero-sum game.
The Age of American Unreason Susan Jacoby 2008-02-12 A cultural history of the last forty years, The Age of American
Unreason focuses on the convergence of social forces—usually treated as separate entities—that has created a perfect
storm of anti-rationalism. These include the upsurge of religious fundamentalism, with more political power today than
ever before; the failure of public education to create an informed citizenry; and the triumph of video over print
culture. Sparing neither the right nor the left, Jacoby asserts that Americans today have embraced a universe of “junk
thought” that makes almost no effort to separate fact from opinion.
Can Democracy Work? James Miller 2018-09-18 A new history of the world’s most embattled idea Today, democracy is the
world’s only broadly accepted political system, and yet it has become synonymous with disappointment and crisis. How
did it come to this? In Can Democracy Work? James Miller, the author of the classic history of 1960s protest Democracy
Is in the Streets, offers a lively, surprising, and urgent history of the democratic idea from its first stirrings to
the present. As he shows, democracy has always been rife with inner tensions. The ancient Greeks preferred to choose
leaders by lottery and regarded elections as inherently corrupt and undemocratic. The French revolutionaries sought to
incarnate the popular will, but many of them came to see the people as the enemy. And in the United States, the
franchise would be extended to some even as it was taken from others. Amid the wars and revolutions of the twentieth
century, communists, liberals, and nationalists all sought to claim the ideals of democracy for themselves—even as they
manifestly failed to realize them. Ranging from the theaters of Athens to the tents of Occupy Wall Street, Can
Democracy Work? is an entertaining and insightful guide to our most cherished—and vexed—ideal.
How to Be a Fascist Michela Murgia 2020-08-04 The first and only guide to turning your 21st century democracy into a
fascist paradise. Democracy is difficult, flawed and unstable. It involves barely distinguishable political parties
taking part in lengthy, overcomplicated and expensive decision-making processes. Trying to engage so many people with
political issues seems to lead only to complexity and disagreement. So why bother? Doesn't fascism guarantee a more
effective and efficient management of the state? In this short, bitingly ironic mixture of On Tyranny and The
Psychopath Test, Italian political activist Michela Murgia explores the logic that is attracting increasing numbers of
voters to right-wing populism. Far from its origins in the 20th century, fascism is once again on the rise in an age of
increased connectivity and globalism. Murgia shows how many of the elements of our society that we might think would
combat closed-mindedness and xenophobia actually fan the flames. Closing with a "fascistometer" to measure the reader's
own authoritarian inclinations, How to be a Fascist is a refreshingly direct, polemical book that asks us to confront
the fascisim in our governments, in our societies, and in our own political leanings.
Open Veins of Latin America Eduardo Galeano 1997 [In this book, the author's] analysis of the effects and causes of
capitalist underdevelopment in Latin America present [an] account of ... Latin American history. [The author] shows how
foreign companies reaped huge profits through their operations in Latin America. He explains the politics of the Latin
American bourgeoisies and their subservience to foreign powers, and how they interacted to create increasingly unequal
capitalist societies in Latin America.-Back cover.

2/2

Downloaded from 400wellington.com on August 8, 2022 by guest

